Mission Statement Motto: Building relationships with God and each other, working hard in faith and hope to give our best in all things

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Monday 11th March 2024

Well-Being and SEN Drop-In Sessions Wednesday 20th March 2024 – 8:30am-1:30pm

Dear Parents

I will be holding a Well-Being and SEN Drop-In session on Wednesday 20th March 2024 - 8:30am-1:30pm

This is a chance for you to book a 15 minute slot with myself, to discuss your child's needs. The drop-in sessions are open to all parents, regardless of whether your child already has an identified need or Education, Health and Care Plan. (This is not a general parents evening appointment).

For those parents with children with identified needs or an EHCP, it is a chance for me to share how your child is progressing, discuss the pupil support plans and anything else we may need to do throughout this year and for you to share any questions or concerns.

For those parents who aren't sure whether your child has any additional needs, if you feel your child is struggling academically, socially, emotionally or with their behaviour, it is a chance for you to come and share those needs and see what support may be available for you.

Equally, if you have any worries around finances (including applying for free school meals or other benefits), housing, immigration issues, well-being, mental health, behaviour or any other concerns that may not directly relate to school but are affecting you as a family, then please feel free to book an appointment also to see what support might be available for you as a family.

You can either book a face-to-face appointment or it can be virtual via TEAMS. Please telephone the school office to book your 15-minute appointment. You will need to let the office know whether you want a face to face or virtual appointment. Links will be emailed on Monday if you would like a virtual appointment.

With regards

Mrs H Westrop
Assistant Head Teacher - Inclusion















